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Meeting #636 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

October 31st, 2017 

 

New Business 

ITEM  10b 
 

 
Return of Trash Barrels to the Proper Enclosures 

 
There is almost always a trash barrel or two that get rolled back into the wrong enclosure each 
week.  A great part of the cause is that there is a lot of roll-over of workers with CR&R to fill this 
position and their unfamiliarity results in lost/misplaced trash barrels. 
 
The other cause is both a lack of address numbers on the lid of every trash barrel and some 
signage on owners’ gates or enclosures indicating this is where the trash barrels should be 
placed. 
 
The District can fix the issue with missing address numbers and has already ordered special 
paint pens for this purpose, but for signage on trash enclosures, the individual homeowners will 
need to do something.  In most cases it is obvious where the enclosures are, but if the 
enclosures do not have a set of address numbers the trash worker can’t match up barrels to 
enclosures.  It might be enough if the word “TRASH” was posted in some way to sideyard gates, 
etc, to help out with the return of barrels. 
 
In any case, the District will go through the community and ensure that every single trash and 
recycle barrel has address numbers showing clearly on the lids.  This should help give the trash 
worker some direction when going through and returning barrels. 
 


